
South East area report – Autumn 2019 

 
We currently have 52 members. This includes 14 full members and 1 student member 

 
The South East had 2 meetings this year.  
The first was on 14/11/18 at The Princess Royal Hospital, Haywards Heath, kindly 
hosted by Catherine Radford. A representative had been arranged and there was 
genuine interest in the products. It was a very useful session. Jo Dale gave a 
presentation updating us from the POGP conference. Catherine Radford presented a 
discussion on Psychological input into group treatments. Both sessions inspired a lot of 
discussion.  

 
The second was on 28/3/19 at Medway Maritime Hospital, kindly hosted by Donna 
Meers. Mrs Jo Clay, Consultant Urogynaecologist, gave us a very informative 
presentation on ‘Alternatives to Mesh Surgery’ and Donna Osborn gave a short 
presentation on the use of Clinical Outcome Measures in The Kent Continence Service 
(Kent Community Health NHS Foundation Trust). 

 
We hope to have another evening meeting in September 2019 

 
Donna Osborn,  
South East Area representative  
dosborn@nhs.net 

https://webmail.heartsol.nhs.uk/owa/redir.aspx?C=pU6BDCAk3p-w1IVtIedxi5afj8g2tpjkah_9dgnuU-X-ZWb6N0rXCA..&URL=mailto%3adosborn%40nhs.net

